From: McGann, John

Sent: 28 June 2022 15:13

To: 'Kamika Tate'

Cc: vybzbarlondon@gmail.com; Esther, Chan; Business Licence
Subject: RE: Review application

Hi Kamika,

Just fo let you know that | will be attending Vybz Bar on this coming Thursday 30" June at
8.30pm to view and obtain CCTV as part of my licensing investigation.

I look forward to meeting you then.
Kind Regards

John McGann
Licensing Officer
Regulatory Services
Brent Council

Mob: 07500578229
Tel: 0208 937 2054

www. brent.gov.uk
@Brent_Council

From: Kamika Tate fR 2R
Sent: 17 June 2022 21:5

To: McGann, John <lohn.McGann@brent.gov.uk>

Cc: vybzbarlondon@gmail.com; McGann, John <John.McGann@brent.gov.uk>; Esther, Chan
<Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk>; Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Review application

Hi John,

Just saw your request, please be advised I have made you and many of your colleagues aware in
the past that the vybzbarlondon@gmail.com email is not monitored and correspondence should
be sent here hence why you have had no response to date.

Please let me know when you will be available to pick up the videos that have been placed onto a
usb. The hours you requested cannot be copied because its far too large. Judging by what 1
managed to pull it's going to be about 4500GB for what you requested and as advised many
times, we do not have the capacity to download such vast amounts of footage.

Also, about the noise complaints, [ have myself and my team raised complaints to brent council
and I am yet to see anything done or recieve a response or acknowledgement of the problem.
These people do not come from vybz bar and we are not involved in noise pollution on that road.




Before opening the bar we have witnessed people from lords shoe shop up to kfc playing loud
music with huge speakers, congregating around carboots and consuming alchol openly and
excessively. I have witnessed people playing music so loud it literally shakes the walls of
surrounding buildings yet [ have witnessed on many occasions the police passing by . So I'm
glad this has been brought to your attention,

Like T said, please advise when you will be free to collect footage.
Please note, we are only open from Thursday to Sunday from 8pm.

Kind Regards
Kamika Samuel

~~~~~ Forwarded message -----
From: "McGann, John" <John.McGann@brent.gov.uk>
To: "Business Licence" <business licence@brent.gov.uk>, "vybzbarlondon@gmail.com"

<vybzbarlondon@amail.com>, 'EE
Cc: "Esther, Chan" <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk>
Sent: Thu, 16 Jun 2022 at 10:33

Subject: Review application

Dear Sir/Madam,

LICENSING ACT 2003
Licence: Review application
Applicant: John McGann — Brent Council Licensing Inspector

Premises: Vybz Bar, 1 Craven Park Road, Harlesden, NW10 8SE

Please find attached an application for a review of a premises licence for above named
premises.

Kind Regards

John McGann




Licensing Officer
Regulatory Services

Brent Council

Mob: 07500578229

Tel: 0208 937 2054

www.brent.gov.uk

@Brent_Council

The use of Brent Council's e-mail system may be monitored and communications read in order to
secure effective operation of the system and other lawful purposes.
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